
H A P P Y  T H A N K S G I V I N G !
We hope you have seen some changes and growth in
your children this past fall. We are seeing more and
more improvement every day! They are growing in
their academic skills, fine motor skills, social skills,
and relationships with each other. We are so thankful
for each of your children and your families part in our
community here at The King’s Academy. Thank you
for all that you do to support us!

M S . M I C A H ’ S  C L A S S R O O M  N E W S L E T T E R

Our Themes:
Family and

Friends

W H A T  A R E  W E  L E A R N I N G ?L O O K I N G  A H E A D

N O V E M B E R  2 2 ,  2 0 2 4

Upcoming Bible Story: 
Angel Tells Mary

December Verse:
“Glory to God in the Highest”

Luke 2:14

This week we focused on the letter Q,
the number 11, the color yellow, and

stars. Ask your child what sound a Q
makes.

1 / 2  B I R T H D A Y S
12/5 - Harper

1 2 / 5  S H O W  A N D  T E L L
Madelyn

James
Harper

Gregory

L O O K I N G  A H E A D
In 2 weeks, we will focus on the letter G,

the number 12, the color white, and
hearts

No angel of the
week in December. 

December 17th
Christmas Program
December 20th

Christmas Party
Dec. 23 - Jan. 3rd

Christmas Break
January 6th
First day back


